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Request for Technical Conference
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Saba, Jana (PacifiCorp) <Jana.Saba@pacificorp.com> Fri, Mar 31, 2023 at 1:26 PM
To: Yvonne Hogle <yhogle@utah.gov>, "psc@utah.gov" <psc@utah.gov>

Hello,

 

Rocky Mountain Power recently completed a study of the potential benefits of participating in the Extended Day-Ahead
Market (EDAM) and are sharing those findings with the commissions in the states where we serve customers. I am
reaching out to request that the UPSC schedule a technical conference so RMP can present the information to the
Commission and any other interested member of the public. This would also be an opportunity to answer any questions
interested parties may have regarding RMP’s future EDAM participation. No confidential or commercially sensitive
information will be presented. Also, we are offering to attend in person, but are open to it being a virtual technical
conference if that is preferable to the Commission. Two possible dates that we have identified for the technical conference
are April 26 or 28 at any time of day that works for the Commission.  If those dates do not work, I will look for some
alternatives. We anticipate the presentation will be 1-2 hours.

 

Thank you in advance and please reach out if you have any questions.

 

Jana Saba

Regulatory Affairs Manager

Rocky Mountain Power

 


